From: Michelle Kraft

Date: 30 October 2014 11:26:17 GMT
To: planning@camden.gov.uk
Subject: 65 Compayne Gardens

Application Ref: 2014/4949/p 87 Compayne 5:m-£wg
Gasdens

65 Compayne Gardens London NW8 e
“3BRB- '

London Nw6 3D8

Dear Sir

Following on from the successful campaign that overtumed an owner's right to build a
basement in Quadrant Grove in Kentish Town we feel that our opposition to the plans for

65 Compayne Gardens are even more valid.

We wrote a letter on 7 October 2014 with our objections.

65 Compayne Gardens is a much larger structure than the small property in question in Kentish
Town. It therefore follows that the application to build a basement at 65 Compayne Gardens
should, if it has not aiready been done so, be viewed as major works requiring full planning
permission. As plans to build a basement in the terraced house in Kentish Town have been
overtumed it seems clear to us that such an extension for 65 Compayne Gardens would be
even more unsuitable. The property is too large for such a renovation and would cause massive
disturbance in the street while the works were taking place.

Yours faithfully

Sidney’ Kraft

Michelle Kraft

hitps:fim a‘I_googe.com/maih’uﬂ)/?l.d=2&ik=268M94d&vieW=ﬁ&searcP’Fdrafts&msg= 149619d95M6e39c3&dsqt=18sim|= 14960ce52d39e6c08simI=14961... 1/



